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A. Rebecca Stevenson to ask the following question of the Leader of the 

Council, Councillor Lowe: 
 
“When will the minutes from the climate summit be available for the delegates 
that attended?”  

Councillor Lowe, Leader of the Council, to respond as follows: 

“A full recording of the climate summit is now available via the 
rugbynetzero.co.uk website. Making the full recording available for viewing 
was considered preferable to producing minutes.” 

 
 


